
 

         
 

"Webinar on ERP'" Dated June 5, 2021. 

According to proposed plan, Department of BCA organized a "Webinar on ERP" on Saturday, June 5, 

2021 to give knowledge to the students about the importance of ERP. The resource person of webinar 

was Ms Shailee Mishra, Senior Manager, Goderej Infotech Pvt Ltd. 

Mr. Suraj Shukla hosted the Webinar. Head of the Department, Prof. Abhay N. Tripathi inaugurated 

the event with his words and motivated the student for their life ahead.  Also he highlighted the 

importance of Webinar in one's life especially in this pandemic situation. The students listened very 

patiently. Honorable Vice-chairman, Mr. Ayush Mangal Sir extended his blessing to the department 

though he could not join the activity because of his other roles and responsibilities. Ms Shailee Mishra 

explains about the ERP and its importance. She also shows and explains about the different modules of 

the ERP of her company. 

Students from all the years participated earnestly and with great enthusiasm. 91 Faculty and students 

participated in the webinar. They asked many questions regarding ERP. 

The activity took rest with the vote of thanks by Mr. Suraj Shukla. The appreciation certificates and 

participation certificate were given to Ms Shailee Mishra and the other participants respectively. 

 

 

 

          

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Here are the glimpses of the activity: 



 

 

 


